How WOULD A SUCCESSFUL
MOVEMENI |0

HELF CREATE A MOKE
JU51 AND PEACEFUL WOKLD?

You're Invited! Hear from Oregon’s Youth
on Peace and Climate Change

Join us in celebrating a new generation of peace
and environmental activists at Oregon Physicians for Social Responsibility’s
8"Annual Greenfield Peace Writing Scholarship Awards Ceremony.

Friday, April 29th, 6:00-8:00 PM
First Unitarian Church’s Buchan Reception Hall
(1226 SW Salmon Street in Portland)

Free and open to the public, donations gratefully accepted.

Open to all Oregon high school juniors and seniors, this year's
scholarship asked students to respond to the following prompt:

“How would a successful movement to confront climate
change help create a more just and peaceful world?”

Join us for remarks by Journalist Dahr Jamail,
light hors d'oeuvres, tabling by Oregon PSR and partner organizations
(including Peace and Justice Works),
and a chance to hear from Oregon's youth leaders for climate justice and peace.

For more information, visit www.oregonpsr.org or call 503-274-2720.



